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Secretary

From: Rod Davis <rod_davis@bigpond.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2022 08:51 AM
To: RSL Secretary
Subject: Fwd: <External>Fwd: Microsoft Teams practice

FYI 

 
Regards 
  
Colleen Davis 
Veteran Support Coordinator 
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Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Inc. 
A 2-4 Templeton Street, Wangaratta Victoria 3677 
P 03 5721 2501 M 0447 217 768  
E welfare@wangarattarsl.org.au W wangarattarsl.org.au  
  
  
IMPORTANT: This message is confidential and intended for the address only.  If received in error, please contact the 
sender and then delete/erase the message from your files. Any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the 
message or its contents is prohibited. 
PRIVACY POLICY:  Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Inc. does not wish to send you information that you do not find 
useful. If you received this email as part of a marketing email-out and do not wish to continue to receive updates, 
please notify Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Inc. by return email and you will be removed from our mailing list. 
  
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Marie-Claire Blin <mblin@rslvic.com.au> 
Date: 23 March 2022 at 7:46:29 am AEDT 
To: Rod Davis <rod_davis@bigpond.com> 
Subject: RE: <External>Fwd: Microsoft Teams practice 

  
Hello Colleen, 
 
That is great news! 
  
And on a different note- last year Open Arms was planning to run the 2-day Mental Health First Aid 
course in Wangaratta, but it was cancelled twice (or maybe even 3 times) due to restrictions.  
Do you think it would be worth rescheduling for later in the year?  
Do you think your team would be interested in coming along? I completed it at Shepp over the last 
few days and I would certainly recommend it.  
  
Cheers, 
  


